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PLEASE DON'T BLOCK THE CURBS

The front of the Park Slope Food Coop is a “No Standing” zone. It is reserved for deliveries and
quick pick-ups. The curb across the street is for firefighters’ vehicles. If you are parked or idling
either at the Coop’s curb or directly across the street, please move.

When the Coop’s curb is blocked, delivery trucks and shoppers double-park, creating a traffic
hazard. A blocked street slows the firefighters’ response to an emergency, and double-parked
cars have prevented fire trucks from making a left turn out of the firehouse. When the firefighters’
spots are full, they might park at our curb or on the sidewalk directly in front of the Coop for their
entire 12-hour shift.

We know... you are “just waiting” for someone and parking in the neighborhood is hard. However,
being a Coop member means the interests of the whole Coop are your interests too. The Coop
benefits—and you might personally benefit on another visit-when the curb and the street are
clear. Be part of the solution, move your car to make room for others.

We must work together to be less disruptive to our Union Street community.

Thank you.
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